Andrea Gyger

From: Ifamily I

Sent: Tuesday, October 08, 2013 12:57 AM
To: SoS Rulemaking

Subject: Proposed Rule Changes for Elections

Secretary Gessler,
We are terribly concerned about the proposed rule changes being considered by the SOS office regarding Colorado elections.

It is bad enough that the 2013 legislature passed, via party line vote by the Democrats, the massive election fraud bill; but until this bill
can be overhauled or repealed, we need the SOS office to make sure the integrity of Colorado elections is not compromised.

Specifically we are concerned about the following:

1. Changing the term of "Election Judge" to "Election Official." We understand that election officials could be determined by staff of
the clerk's office. This is NOT ok with us. We want the political parties to determine who is and who is not an election

judge. We do NOT want the clerk to hire temporary "election officials" and then ask them to register in a given party as a condition of
employment. This is fraud of its own kind.

2. We want continued citizen oversight of all elections. We do NOT want canvass board changes.

Therefore we request that the SOS put a halt to these proposed rule changes. Thank you.
Jennifer and Keith Lorensen/Pueblo, CO





